The Kidderminster Valentines

A new experience in female singing

Sue Strong 94 Hurcott Road Kidderminster Worcestershire DY10 2QT Sir Tim Rice And Peter Tomlinson

Patrons:

08 February 2007

Dear Councillor Campion

I understand from Keith Bannister that you were instrumental in securing the £300:00 grant in January of last year to enable The Kidderminster Valentines to purchase sheet music required to sing in the concert at the Royal Albert Hall in November 2006.

A cheque for £95,000:00 has just been presented to Cancer Research UK – the proceeds from that concert. Thank you so much for your help.

Another request - The Kidderminster Valentines are producing their first CD in March and I am trying to find sponsors to help with the costs. Is this something with which the Council can help?

I enclose a breakdown of the costs and await hearing from you. We would of course give credit on the CD notes of any sponsor who helps us.

Yours sincerely

Sue Strong

Treasurer

Councillor John Campion Cabinet Member Wyre Forest District Council Civic Centre New Street Stourport on Severn Worcestershire, DY13 8UJ DY10 IJL

Musical Director: Pam Cunningham



- Accompanist: Morludd Sinclair

<u>Production Costs of CD: Kidderminster Valentines: 2007</u>

Hire of King Charles School Music Room and Equipment £241.26

Cost of recording and production of 200 CDs

by David Howle. £720.00 Total:

£961.26